COMBERTON VILLAGE COLLEGE



EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: STEPHEN MUNDAY CBE MA HEAD OF SCHOOL: PETER LAW West Street, Comberton, Cambridge CB23 7DU (01223) 262503

thecollege@combertonvc.org
www.combertonvc.org

Dear Parents/Carers

Music School Instrument Tuition 2017-18

Learning to play a musical instrument can be an exciting and enjoyable experience for young people. We are fortunate to employ our own team of highly skilled instrumental tutors and offer a wide range of instruments for all pupils to learn.

The Music School has developed and grown in size over many years and currently there are almost 200 pupils learning to play instruments, performing in concerts, productions and successfully passing exams. Although not an aim in itself, tuition through the Music School has played an important role in enabling many pupils to study music at further education colleges and universities: of this we are proud.

If you would like to enrol your child for lessons, please send the completed application form to Mrs C Harris in the Music Department Office. No payment is required at this stage; your details will be passed on to a tutor who will then invoice you accordingly. Confirmation of lesson day and times will be emailed (where possible) to you once payment has been received by the tutor.

We hope you will find the enclosed information leaflet informative. However, if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Parker Head of Music Department bparker@combertonvc.org Mrs C Harris Administrator, Music Department charris@combertonvc.org

















